
 
 
         November 2024 
 
Dear Pastor and friends, 
 

We trust you have a most blessed Thangsgiving. 

Vanessa goes public with her faith 

Vanessa is a single mother of two, a sister of a 
young woman who came to Christ in 2023. For 
almost one full year she has been praying for 
her sister and God honored her request. 
Vanessa set the date for Nov. 17th, knowing 
that her sister would be flying in from Athens 
(where she currently works), for a visit.  
 
The church has another candidate who has been interviewed. We now wait on his determination as to 
what he would like to do next – he has multiple offers. 
 
We have also agreed to hire the young man from our church who recently preached. When his wife 
completes college in 2025, they will relocate to our city and begin working with children and youth. 
Both recent developments encourage our hearts. 

Church planting Foundation 

Togo: Pastor David and his team launched a 
second church in addition to their first church 
plant which witnesses salvation decisions and 
baptisms regularly. The new plant launched in 
November with over 400 attending the initial 
service. 
 
Uganda: The 5 church planters report 
regularly about new converts and baptisms. 
Via Smart Phones, we correspond weekly. 
 
It has been incredible to witness how God has worked through this small, family-run 
foundation. Little is much when God is in it. 7 new churches have been planted – scores of 
people reached for Christ. This is only the beginning. 
 
Yours, in His service, 
 

 
Keith and Debbie Gandy 


